
 

                                                              

Portsmouth Water is carrying out important work to lay a new 

water main at Gipsies Plain during August and September 2019. 

Following a number of recent bursts on the existing water main 

that runs below the edge of Gipsies Plain, which caused disruption 

to water supplies in Rowlands Castle, Portsmouth Water are 

replacing the main by laying a new 8 inch pipe to help secure water 

supplies in the area. 

The work will take 2 months, starting in the field immediately 

north of the Staunton Country Park woodland during August. Then 

in September the new main will be layed down the side of the 

gravel track known as Cedar Drive. For your safety  in September 

the path will be diverted from Rowlands Castle along the bridleway 

and south to the track where it joins the woodland, ensuring that 

local people can still walk from Rowlands Castle into Staunton 

Country Park and back during the works. The temporary route will 

be clearly sign posted. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the work. If you 

have any questions about the works please contact: 

Andy Arnold    023 92 249 226 

Francesca Peckham  023 92 249 230 
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